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Ski Trip Meeting - 2nd November 2023 
 
Advanced notice!   
 
For all of those on our ski trip to Masella in February half term, we have an important meeting on Thursday 
the 2nd November 6-7pm.  It is vital that all students attend the trip with parents/carers as we will be sharing 
important information about the trip.  Snow Union, our clothing provider will be coming along to give a talk 
about ski clothing essentials and we will also be sharing other information such as expectations and travel 
arrangements. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there at 6pm on the 2nd of November! 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy 
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